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25th January 2023

Dear parent/carer,

SUBJECT: Letter to parents about strike arrangements

You may be aware from media coverage that the NEU Teaching Union have declared strike
action, which will take place on the following dates:

● 01 February 2023
● 28 February 2023
● 15-16 March 2023

The strike is happening because of a national dispute between the unions and the
government over pay and conditions and not because of any issues at our school.

It is our hope that we will be able to remain open to all our pupils on the strike days.
We will inform you by the end of the working day on Friday if there is any change to
this arrangement.

If you require further information, please contact any of the Senior Leadership Team.

Kind regards,

Mr Colin D Scott
Headteacher
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